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The Trade Union Advisory Committee (TUAC) to the OECD brings the 
labour movement’s voice to the OECD. TUAC’s membership consists of 
59 affiliated trade union centres in OECD countries, representing more 
than 66 million workers, with associate members in Brazil, Indonesia, 
the Russian Federation and South Africa. 

Together with partners in the international trade union movement, 
TUAC promotes policy frameworks aimed at creating shared prosperity 
for working people. Its ambition is to assert the positive role of social 
dialogue and collective bargaining in building fair and responsible 
regulatory standards. 

TUAC has closely followed the review of the OECD Jobs Strategy and 
ongoing projects on the Future of Work, insisting on job quality, fair 
labour market outcomes, strengthened labour market institutions 
and a balanced view on flexibility. TUAC has contributed to the Going 
Digital project, the setting up of principles and policy frameworks by 
advocating for robust, anticipatory regulation for more competitive 
markets and a human-centred approach to the digital transformation 
(including just transitions for workers). TUAC also contributed to the 
OECD work on Due Diligence Guidance and the effective use of the 
OECD Guidelines for Multinational Enterprises, a central instrument for 
holding large global businesses to account.

For more information, see: www.tuac.org; 
Twitter: @TUACOECD. @RichardTrumka; @habbard n
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